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INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

Friday 12th July 2013  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
The week ahead Monday 15th June to Saturday 20th June  
 

 Much of the same over the coming week with works progressing both internally and externally on 
the new hospital building. 

 Specialist sub-contractors are now on site working on the operating theatres, radiology unit and 
the medical gas plant room.  

 Works to the stable block are on-going and the roof will complete this week. 

 The Grade II* listed building works are still progressing and are now in the final ‘finishing works’ 
stage. The scaffolding that has shrouded the entire building since commencement of the project 
is now almost gone from the front and is gradually being removed from the rear. 

 Gate widening works to the shared access road will continue. A section of this wall was deemed 
to be unsafe by our structural engineer and has consequently been removed. New footings will be 
installed and the section of wall rebuilt. 
 

 
 

The photo above shows a view of the rear of the grade II* listed building not normally seen 
 
Best regards, 

Steve 
Steve Nicholson 
Project Commissioning Manager 
Chesterfield Re-development Project 
07917 240937 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  


